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Allowing people to vote by mail is one of the best things about Oregon. To suppress 

the vote is unamerican, period. Stand up to the oligarchs and the people trying to 

destroy our government. Unless you make voting day a federal holiday and shut 

down all businesses so that everyone can vote, this bill had better get squashed! 


